
CYPRUS
STEPHAN AND DEBRA SUMMERS

4th Quarter Newsletter 2023
36 Research Park Ct
Weldon Springs, MO 63366

We were honored to have our Regional Director, Bro. & Sis. Harrod, for a weekend. We are thankful for the time we 

had with them. We are blessed with wonderful leadership. in Europe, We were also privileged to have Bro. Gettings, the 

Global Mission Director for New Jersey, in service with us and wERE blessed by his ministry.  

In October we were able to go to Austria for the Euro Ladies Conference.  What a wonderful and anointed time that was!

November brought our annual International Thanksgiving. Many dressed in traditional clothing and food from 

everyones countries. We have so much to be thankful! 

We would also like to take a moment to say “THANK YOU” for your continued support and prayers. We could not do this 

with out you! 

We love and appreciate you!   We hope that each of you have a wonderful holiday season as we celebrate the birth of 

our Savior.

 Merry Christmas from Cyprus!
 The Summers 


